7191 Highway 3
Ste Anne du Ruisseau, BOW 2X0

Nicole Albright
Councillor District 5

March 11, 2019

Dear Nicole

The Village Friends would like to request a community Grant in the amount of $500.00. The group was
able to hold a number of successful events for seniors this past year and are planning more events this
coming year. These events were free for the participants and your contribution will help with our costs

QWJ Seeeills

Janet Surette
Vice President



